
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 16, 2025 
 
City of Denton 
Development Services Center 
401 N Elm 
Denton TX 76201 
 
To The Attention Of: Lexi Barnett and Matt Bodine 
 
Request: 30 – Day Extension - Project FP25-0022 
 
 
Please accept this letter as a request for a Plat Extension for 2800 Roselawn Dr. 
Denton, TX 76205  -  FP25-0022. We appreciate consideration of this request. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Candy Whitaker 
 
97 Land Company 
940.367.3089 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


